
From: Stu Levitan
To: Scanlon, Amy; EFGehrig
Subject: Fw: Block 100 Foundation project
Date: Monday, February 13, 2012 3:05:26 PM

FYI

----- Forwarded Message ----
From: George Austin <gaustin@wjffoundation.org>
To: Stu Levitan <stuartlevitan@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Mon, February 13, 2012 2:53:54 PM
Subject: RE: Block 100 Foundation project

Hi Stuart:
 
It was not the Block 100 Foundation’s idea to have the matter referred. It agreed to the request for
referral on Friday.
 
Please don’t characterize the referral as being at the “request of the Block 100 Foundation”, since
it was requested by the UDC Chair.
 
I would suggest the next meeting would be appropriate.
 
The project team will not be attending tonight.
 
Thanks.
 
My best,
 
George
 
 
From: Stu Levitan [mailto:stuartlevitan@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 2:15 PM
To: George Austin
Subject: Block 76 project
 
George
Are you requesting that Landmarks refer the Block 76 project this evening? If so, until when?
thanks,
Stu
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